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PRESS STATEMENT 

MADISON COUNTY – On Tuesday, March 28, at the request of the Huntsville Police 
Department, Special Agents with the Alabama Law Enforcement Agency’s (ALEA) State 
Bureau of Investigation (SBI) launched an investigation into an officer‐involved shooting which 
occurred at 4611 Governors House Drive in Huntsville. Huntsville Police Officers were 
responding to a call at the apartment complex when Juan Robert Laws, 24, shot and injured two 
Huntsville Police Officers. One Officer was fatally wounded and the other was transported to a 
nearby medical facility for treatment. Laws was injured during the course of the incident and was 
transported to a nearby medical facility for treatment. After receiving medical treatment, Laws 
was booked into the Madison County Jail and charged with Capital Murder of a Law 
Enforcement Officer.  

One female victim was also injured and transported to a nearby medical facility for treatment. 

Nothing further is available as the investigation is ongoing. Once complete, the findings will be 
turned over to Madison County District Attorney’s Office. 
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